
This Earth Day, let’s not choose between 
our planet and our communities.

SB 5126 cuts emissions to benefit both.

“The Climate Commitment Act... would enable the state to slash 
greenhouse gas emissions at the pace and scale necessary to 
fight the climate crisis, help address the disproportionate and 
historic pollution burden in many low-income communities and 

communities of color, and provide a policy model for other states 
on how to achieve their emission reduction goals.”
Katelyn Roedner Sutter, Environmental Defense Fund, April 13, 2021

Environmental organizations along with equity advocates, local employers, businesses, and people all 
across Washington support the Climate Commitment Act (SB 5126) because it can make Washington 
cleaner, healthier, and more prosperous. Legislators, you have a chance to do what’s right for the state, 
our planet, and our next generation. Pass SB 5126 for Washington’s future.


